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OFFFICE OF THE EXECUTIVE SECRETARY
ANDAMAN ADIM JANJATI VIKAS SAMITI
SECRETARIAT COMPLEX

Port Blair

5-1/AATVS/2004/ Dated, the 2006

Dear Shri

I am to say that in terms of the Notification dated 15" September
2004, the Jarawa reserve areas in South and Middle Andaman has been
increased 1028 Sq.KMs. It has been decided by the Administration that the
above area shall be re-demarcated.

A meeting was held in the chamber of the undersigned on 5/5/2006
in this regard, and it was decided that the re-demarcation work shall be
done by the Revenue Department wef 9/5/2006. Forest, Police and
AAJVS would provide necessary assistance accordingly. Concrete pillars
available with revenue department will be used for the above purpose on
payment basis by AAJVS. In case concrete pillars areé mot available,
wooden pillars provided by Forest Department shall be used, which would
be replaced by concrete pillars accordingly.

It is therefore requested to kindly direct your Officials to start the
demarcation work at the earliest.

Yours faithfully
(G.C. Joshi)
Secretary (TW)
A&N Administration
To,
Shri. K.S. Singh
Deputy Commissioner (A).
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